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NO~TH'iipotNT 
"Fine Food and /) rink - Old FtHhioncrl Friendly Service» 

35 Silver St. Portland Maine 04101 
(207) 899-3778 

northpointportland.com 

8/13/15 

Dear Mr. Levine 

Thank you for taking the time to consider our request for alternate outdoor seating proposals. 

106 Exchange St. 
Portland, ME 04101 

(207) 805-1469 
timberportland.com 

We are naturally very disappointed with the city's refusal to grant us street space for outdoor dining. 

I did in fact contact Mr. Hyman as you requested but that was prior to your last letter which seems to 

infer that all our attempts will be in vain because they will be opposed. 

Therefore, I humbly request that you will please keep us in mind for next year's planning budget, as far 

as widening the sidewalk directly in front of our establishment on Silver St to match the sidewalk width 

across the street, respectively to 9', which will allow us outdoor dining and also to consider changing 

Silver St, between Milk and Fore, to one way continuous. 

Additionally, we also request that the city return the outdoor dining fee that we submitted by check, 

and which was cashed, in the amount of $440.00 as soon as possible, because you rejected our permit. 

You . I will be in touch again in January regarding this matter because it remains an 

venue stream for our business to continue operations in Portland . 

Noah Talmatch 

Owner of The Nor~h Point & Timber Steakhouse. 

AAA The North Point, LLC dba The North Point 
info@northpointportland.com 

MA Rue Marche, LLC dba Timber 
info@timberportland.com 


